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I oppose the idea of voting in person. This state has been voting by mail for 27 years 

(40 if you include the test runs). I am young enough that I have never voted any other 

way; you have an entire generation of people who has never voted in person. To 

switch would set up an entire generation to fail (you would limit our right to determine 

our future). In 2025 there was allegedly 3 people who weren't allowed to vote who 

casted ballots anyways. That's a 0.0000007% error rate. Why would you change a 

system that isn't broken?  


